
Marden Neighbourhood 

Plan Steering Group 
You are invited to find out how the  

 NEIGHBOURHOOD PLAN  
is progressing from feedback received at 

the last Open Day.  We would also like your 
input on draft Policy documents to help 
shape future development in Marden at 

another 

OPEN DAY 
Some of the developers from the 

‘proposed’ sites will also be present 

Saturday  22 June – 9.30am-2.30pm  

in the Memorial Hall, Marden 
For further Info, please email:   

info@marden-neighbourhood-plan.org.uk 
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